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Please do not pass this bill. I realize the homeless population is growing and they are 

humans. However,  the environment impact of allowing them to basically reside 

anywhere they choose is not good for them or our lands and streams.  If you want to 

see an example of how horrible it is and how polluted our streams are, please take a 

trip to Southern Oregon along our "Greenway" and you'll see what the effects of 

HB3501 will be.  Keep in mind that the problem will be even worse once we can't 

clean up the area and that population continues to grow.  


